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Wakulla County Adopts FY2015/2016 Budget
Crawfordville, Florida – On September 21, 2015 the Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners approved the FY2015/2016 Budget at $52,203,137 and the Millage Rate was set at 8.5000 mills.  

The Board has held three workshops leading up to the adoption of this final budget.  Since the submittal of the Preliminary Budget on July 16, 2015 there has been many changes.  Some of the highlights include:

· An additional 12 hour shift for Public Safety 
· 2 additional E-911 Operators

· Grant funding for sewer infrastructure in Wakulla Gardens and Magnolia Gardens

· Expansion of the Wastewater Treatment Plan

· Resurfacing of Shadeville Rd.

· Purchase of a Class A Fire Engine

· Reconstruction of the Stephen C. Revell Bridge

· Newport Park improvements

· One Stop Community Center improvements

· Upgrades to Fire/EMS Stations

· Construction of the Shell Point Boat Ramp Facility

“This budget allows the County to continue providing current level of services.  I’m also pleased with the upcoming capital projects, which shows the hard work put forward by our staff,” said David Edwards, County Administrator.
For additional information related to this story, please contact Jessica Welch, Communications & Public Services Director at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706 or jwelch@mywakulla.com
